
   

      

 

 

    

            

             
           
           

           
     

 

 

Government of Tripura 

Directorate of Information & Cultural Affairs 

****** 

S-10103 

Agartala, 24th February, 2022 

Registration under PM Cares for children has been extended to February 28 

Registration under PM Cares for children has been extended to February 28, 2022 
instead of December 31, 2021. Further details can be browsed on 
pmcaresforchildren.in portal. This was informed from Ministry of Women and Child 
Development, Government of India to the concerned department of the state 
government through an official letter. 
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http:pmcaresforchildren.in

